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Yokohama has delivered some tires that were labeled improperly. Some labels include a mismatch of 
the numerical “ply rating” and load range letter. The tire sidewall stamping on these tires is correct. 
The mismatch may cause confusion during tire selection or inventory management but does not affect 
tire performance.  
 

      
 
In the photo above, the label on the left (“G”) is correct. The label on the right (“H”) is a misprint.  
 
Tires affected: 

The DOT TIN week is comprised of the last 4 digits 
of the DOT TIN.  
Example: 
DOT 1FABTYJAE0824  
The TIN week is 0824 
The tire was manufactured in the 8th week of 2024 
 
 
 

Note that not all tires in these production ranges are affected. Some labels in these ranges are 
correct. 
 
  

Part Number Production Range 
(DOT TIN Week) 

120110827 2825 - 3425 
120110901 2125 - 3525 
120110902 2125 - 3525 
120110904 2125 - 3525 
120151727 2825 - 3525 
120161703 2425 - 3325 
120170901 2225 - 3425 
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What Yokohama Will Do: 
Yokohama will replace the misprinted labels with correct labels. 
 
What Dealers Should Do: 
Dealers are requested to inspect inventory and replace the misprinted labels with corrected labels when 
they are available. 
 
What End-users Should Do: 
Tires already in operation will no longer have labels attached. The tires will operate as intended. These 
tires are safe to use and perform as intended. 
 

 
 

For More Information:  
Please call the Yokohama Warranty Operations Center 

1-800-423-4544 x4401 
 
 


